
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

September 12, 2007 
 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Dear Honorable Members: 
 
Attached is a resolution accepting sewer and water easement documents SE- 2789A,B,C/ 

WE-933A,B,C located in the area bounded by North 119th Street, West Bobolink 
Avenue, North 121st Street, and a point 350 feet south of West Bobolink Avenue. 

Easements are necessary between the City of Milwaukee and the property owners for the 
construction and maintenance of proposed public sanitary and storm sewer mains and a 
future water main that will serve the North 121 st Street development. The affected 

property owners are: Frederick Anderson of 5840 North 121st Street; Chad and Wendy 
Rosenthal of 5830 North 121st Street; and Donna and Harlan Coats of 11941 West 

Bobolink Avenue.  
 
The attached resolution accepts the easements that we have prepared and which have 

been executed by the property owners and approved as to contents by the City Engineer.  
 

We recommend adoption of the resolution.  
 
Very truly yours, 

 
 

Jeffery S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 

 
Jeffery J. Mantes, P.E. 

Commissioner of Public Works 
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